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FAV O R I T E  T H I N G S

Left: Whether donned at 
dusk for an evening of romance 
or in earlier afternoon before 
the sunlight has been spent, our 
curated medley of gold and ivory 
Canvas jewelry provides an 
abundance of contemporary style. 
Above: Conclude the day’s felicity 
with a good book and the ideal 
winter flowers. These peonies  
may not have grown in a garden, 
but they were nevertheless born 
out of love and tender care. 
Thanks to The Paper Petals Co., 
anyone can create these eternal 
blooms from the comfort of 
home. Simply follow the video 
guidance in their craft kit, and 
an assortment of European crepe 
paper easily transforms into a 
stunning bouquet.  - 
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